Giant Country Bill Malli Stability: HS:114  Layer Notes:
Uinta Range 031102019 - 2:20pm Air Temperature: -8°C PF:40  19-0cm: Problematic layer
urt Co-ord: 40.83862M, -111.06759W  Sky Cowver: BKN
Elevation: 10150 fi Slope Angle: 40° Precipitation: 5-1
Aspect: NE Wind Loading: yes Wind: SW Light Breeze
Specifics: We skied slope
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Motes: 1kg AB on slope above broke small cornice but no avalanche. Slope previously failed Feb 15 H5-N-R4,D3-0 6'deep, 1300" wide and it seems that most of the depth hoar
was taken in that event. It also left the upper most layer layer of depth hoar hardened as its now P hard and rounded. Feeling like this is the main reason for the good
stability and we are finally feeling good about this area. We opened the slope to guided skiing today for the first time this season.




